
 

Date: February 1, 2024  PA24-HI-01 

Issued by: Health Information Specialist Unit 

 

Excessive Dosage Guideline  
 

The Excessive Dosage Guidelines chart for psychotropic medications is reviewed and updated annually.  The 

purpose of this Practice Alert is to inform Children's Division and contracted staff members that the Excessive 

Dosage Guidelines have been revised and are located on the following websites:  

 

 Psychotropic Medication Settlement  

 

 Health Information Specialist Unit  

 

As a reminder, staff must review the Excessive Dosage Guidelines PRIOR to providing consent for 

psychotropic medication, in order to determine if a mandatory review is required BEFORE they can make an 

informed decision about consenting to a medication.  Memorandum CD20-60 Update on Mandatory and 

Automatic Reviews of Psychotropic Medications and the Implementation of the Excessive Dosage Guidelines 

summarizes the Settlement requirements and training available regarding Excessive Dosage Guidelines.  If 

assistance is needed for a mandatory review, or for any questions regarding the informed consent process, 

please reach out to your assigned Health Information Specialist. 

 

Please discontinue the use of any previous versions.   

 

Health Information Specialist Unit Contact: 

 

Melissa Kenny 

HIS Unit Manager 

Melissa.L.Kenny@dss.mo.gov  

 
 

https://dss.mo.gov/notice-of-proposed-class-action-settlement.htm
https://dssintranet.mo.gov/dss-childrens-division/healthcare-for-children-in-foster-care/
https://dssmanuals.mo.gov/wp-content/uploads/2020/12/CD20-60.pdf
https://dssmanuals.mo.gov/wp-content/uploads/2020/12/CD20-60.pdf
https://dssintranet.mo.gov/dss-childrens-division/wp-content/uploads/sites/4/2023/03/HIS-map-4.1.23.3-internal.pdf
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